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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 
 
Welcome Back! 
Happy new year and welcome back to 2023! It was so lovely to see all the Year 1 to 6 students 
returning to school on Tuesday. We hope you all had a wonderful holiday full of fun and adventure. 
A warm welcome to our new students and their families. We look forward to getting to know you all. 
The students have returned into their 2022 classes to begin the year- we call this ‘Holding Pattern’. 
This allows us to confirm numbers, placements of new students and to consider those leaving us. 
We hope to move into our new classes next week, however, there is a lot of planning behind the 
scenes which takes time. Our goal is to have classes completed as soon as possible. We appreciate 
your patience and understanding of the complexity this entails in such a large school.  
We are looking forward to a great year ahead. 
 
New Staff     
This year we welcome three new permanent staff to Terrigal Public School 

Mrs Chantal Mileto - Support Unit 
Mr Chris Botfield - Stage 2 
Mrs Corina Preece – Assistant Principal Curriculum Instruction  
                                            (M, W, Th & F) 
Further information regarding staffing will be communicated when class 
organisation is finalised. 
 

 
Assistant Principal Curriculum Instruction 
Mrs Slattery has been successful in gaining the newly created position of Assistant Principal 
Curriculum Instruction (APCI). Further information about Mrs Slattery and Mrs Preece’s APCI role 
is attached in the newsletter. 
 
 
Stage 1 Assistant Principal 
We would like to congratulate Mrs Gemma Cooper-Remington on her appointment as an Assistant 
Principal at Terrigal Public School. If your child is in Stage One (Years 1 or 2), please direct your 
inquiries to Mrs Cooper-Remington.  
 
 
Kindergarten 2023 
Our new Kinder students have been completing their Best Start assessments this week. We look 
forward to welcoming them into their classes on Monday 6th February 2023. All Kindergarten 2023 
students will finish their school day at 2pm for the first two weeks (until Friday 17th Feb). An 
information session for Kindergarten parents will be held on Wednesday 15th Feb for further 
information. Please contact Mrs Walkaden (Early Stage One Assistant Principal) if you have any 
questions regarding Kindergarten arrangements.  
 
 
Building Project 
Over the holidays three of our classroom renovations were completed and are ready for use. The 
builders have begun the second part of the project. Although this causes minor disruption to our 
facilities, we live by the mantra of ‘short term pain for a long-term gain’. Our building project is on 
schedule and will be amazing when completed later in the year. 
 



 

 

 

 

Drop-off and Pick-up 
Please plan and arrange with your children on how they are travelling home and/or where you will 
be picking them up each day. If there are any changes to your arrangements, please contact the 
office before 2pm to ensure the message can be communicated before the end of the day. 
 
Be In Correct School Uniform in 2023    

In 2023, the expectation will be that each student is in correct uniform. 
Students should be proud to be part of our school and this includes socks.  
 
• Black socks are NOT part of the uniform.  
• Grey shorts = grey socks, blue shorts or dress = white socks.  
• Enclosed black shoes, with good support.  
• School Hat - Blue school bucket hat. Children are expected to wear their 
school hat in order to play in the playground as part of our SUN SAFE 
POLICY. 

 
The uniform was endorsed by the school community and is supported by the P & C. It is an 
expectation that students wear the correct uniform. When purchasing items, please purchase the 
correct uniform items.  
 
OPTION 1:  
Summer: Check dress, white socks, black shoes or plain black joggers.  
Winter: Blue check uniform, blue blouse, white socks/black stockings, black shoes or plain black 
joggers. Blue jumper and/or blue jacket.  
OPTION 2:  
Summer: Grey shorts, blue polo shirt, grey socks, black shoes, or plain black joggers.  
Winter: Grey shorts or trousers, blue polo shirt, blue jumper or jacket with black shoes or plain black 
joggers and grey socks.  
 
SPORTS UNIFORM:  
OPTION 1: House T-shirt, royal blue basketball shorts or royal blue pleated skirt, white socks and 
white joggers. Tracksuit.  
OPTION 2: House T-shirt, royal blue basketball shorts, white socks, and white joggers. Tracksuit.  
PSSA representative jumpers may be worn on your sports day only. The jumper must have been 
earnt by the student (not their brother or sister). 
 
Sandra Knowles 
Deputy Principal 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


